TO: Todd Eisworth, Chair of UCC; Beth Quitslund, Co-chair of ICC; Connie Patterson, Programs Chair
FROM: David Nguyen, Dean of University College
CC: Allison White, University College Curriculum Committee Chair
RE: Notification for OCEAN1.9 and OCEAN3.0 realignment for Applied Sciences and Professions
Dear UCC/ICC Leadership,

I am providing a notification update for the Department of Applied Sciences and Professions (ASP) programs. At this time, the programs and associated courses within ASP need to be realigned under OCEAN1.9 and OCEAN3.0.  The following five programs should be aligned for curricular/program approval processes to flow into the ASP Department are: 
· Law Enforcement Technology (LET)
· Office Administration Technology (OAT)
· Real Estate (REAL)
· Associate of Technical Studies
· Technical and Applied Studies (TAS)

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Dave Nguyen
Dean, University College
